
BR IFIC 2930 – NEWS 

 

 

The ITU had inadvertently placed a wrong version of the ISO image of BRIFIC 2927 (Space services) 
for download from 18th August to 20th September 2020.  

This has been corrected, and from 21st September 2020, member states and subscribers to the 
BRIFIC may download the corrected version from the ITU web site.  

 

_____________________ 


